
 
 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

 City of Albany  

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE FOLLOWING WORK WILL BE UNDER 

CONSTRUCTION AT THE TIME AND LOCATIONS INDICATED. 

Work site address: Evelyn Av adjacent to 1242 Solano Av.   

 

Contractor: Pacific General Engineering.  

 

Type of Construction: Sewer Manhole Replacement 

 

Estimated start date:  December 4th 2013 

 

Estimated end date:  December 9th 2013  

 

For more information contact Greg Jacobs at 510-918-2322 or Scott Jacobs at 

510-417-0037. 


